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To: Steve Burnham
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[ATTENTION: This Email was received from outside the Municipality]

I am absolutely against the medallion program or anything else of that nature being utilized in our municipality. This
is a program that is damaging to our business community and also adds to the misperception that the ships own our
local businesses.  The shady nature of this program and it’s digital mining of information without disclosure or
approval is absolutely unacceptable.   I am in favor of ordinance 22-05 as written. The ships have a history of lying
to clientele about local businesses (both retail and tour operations) and have no oversight or repercussions for these
lies or shady practices. Thank you for taking this stance.
Best regards
Sherry corrington

Sent from my iPhone
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